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Health and Safety Advisory: Beyond Broadway LL.C (DBA LivWell)

Marijuana Enforcement Division

October 12, 2022 — The Colorado Department of Revenue (DOR), in conjunction with the
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE)), is issuing a health and safety
advisory due to the identification of potentially unsafe levels of Total Yeast and Mold contamination
in Medical Marijuana flower (bud/shake/trim) produced by Beyond Broadway LLC (DBA
LivWell). The CDPHE and DOR deem it a threat to public health and safety when marijuana is
found to contain levels of Total Yeast and Mold above the acceptable limits established in Colorado
Marijuana Rule 4-115.

Through an investigation, the DOR has identified Medical Marijuana flower (bud/shake/trim) from
packages derived from a Harvest Batch produced by Beyond Broadway LLC that contained levels
of contaminants above acceptable limits for Total Yeast and Mold or were determined to be
potentially contaminated. Packages were sold from the following Medical Marijuana Stores
between July 28 and August 22, 2022:

e LivWell I LLC Medical Marijuana Store (402-00903) located at 2647 8th Ave., Unit B,
Garden City, CO,

e LivWell I LLC Medical Marijuana Store (402-00894) located at 570 North Murray Blvd.,
Colorado Springs, CO,

e LivWell I LLC Medical Marijuana Store (402-00666) located at 1941 West Evans Ave. in
Denver, CO,

e LivWell VII LLC Medical Marijuana Store (402-00837) located at 900 North College Ave. in
Fort Collins, CO,

e LivWell X LLC Medical Marijuana Store (402-0100) located at 1015 2nd St., Berthoud, CO,
and

e White Mountain Medicine LLC Medical Marijuana Store (402-00618) located at 3234 North
Nevada Avenue in Colorado Springs, CO.

Consumers who have this affected marijuana in their possession should destroy it or return it to the
Medical Marijuana Store from which it was purchased for proper disposal. Consumers who
experience adverse health effects from consuming the marijuana flower should seek medical
attention immediately and report the event to the Marijuana Enforcement Division by submitting a
MED Reporting Form.

All affected marijuana has a label affixed to the container that, at a minimum, indicates the license
number of the Regulated Marijuana Business that cultivated the marijuana and the Harvest Batch
number assigned to the marijuana. Consumers should check the label of their Medical Marijuana
flower for the following Medical Marijuana Cultivation license number, Harvest Batch number, and
package tag numbers.

Medical Marijuana Cultivation License: 403-00573
Harvest Batch Number: KOSH#1W1A06/14/22.0573

Product Name: Kosher Kush #1 - Buds
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https://www.sos.state.co.us/CCR/GenerateRulePdf.do?ruleVersionId=9900
https://www.sos.state.co.us/CCR/GenerateRulePdf.do?ruleVersionId=9900
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQU_sWvGzSA-dHILi0NjzDW_58YEJzACBNLFV0CfsTg6N3sQ/viewform

Contaminated Package Tag Numbers (See Example Photo Below):

1A4000900003002000029260
1A4000900003002000029263
1A4000900003002000029265

1A4000900003002000029266
1A4000900003002000029269

Possibly Contaminated, Untested Package Tag Numbers:

1A4000900003002000029257
1A4000900003002000029258
1A4000900003002000029259
1A4000900003002000029261
1A4000900003002000029262
1A4000900003002000029267
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1A4000900003002000029275
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